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iUML comprises a modeler and simulator. The iUML modeler permits the 
intelligent capture of platform independent, executable UML™ models with the 
UML diagrams being supported by the action semantics-compliant Action 
Specification Language (ASL). The iUML simulator provides an execution 
environment in which models can be executed, debugged, viewed and tested. 
The iUML family supports pre-defined mappings to platform specific 
implementations which preserve the semantics of the application. 
 
The iCCG product supports the definition of user configurable mappings from 
Platform Independent Models to Platform Specific Implementation. The 
mappings are specified using executable UML™ models. This flexible approach 
allows users to define mappings to platform specific implementations for a 
range of application categories. Examples include small embedded real-time 
systems, using MISRA C and OSEK, through to large distributed systems 
exploiting technologies such as CORBA®, EJB's and XML. 
 
"UML models together with an action semantics-compliant language allow the 
full potential of OMG MDA™ to be exploited. Conventional development processes 
have made it difficult to retain the value of platform independent models. 
Automated support for the mappings to a platform specific implementation is 
now available. So businesses can use models as the primary, maintained form 
of specification of their application and business logic. As a result an 
organisation's key intellectual property is retained when the implementation 
technologies change. In fact, changes in technology can be exploited without 
the worry and cost of respecifying the application." 
 
 
 

mailto:ian@kc.com
http://www.kc.com/

